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NUCLEAR RF.GULATORY COMMISSIONg
y

, t; j REGION V
o, g 1990 N. CAllFORNIA BOULEVARD
%, %# ,o' SulTE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA

*e,,* WALNUT CREE K, CALIFORNIA 94596
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Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
6201 S Street
Box 15830
Sacramento, California 95813

Attn: Mr. Wm. C. Walbridge
'

General Manager

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 12, 1980 infonning us of the steps
you have taken to correct the item which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated February 21, 1980. Your correcMons will be verified
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,

ab.
'

L

H. E. Book, Chief
Fuel Facility & Materials

Safety Branch
.
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